KASER COMBINES PRACTICE WITH ROLF

Press Release

(March 1, 2013 — Lansing, Ml / Cleveland, OH) Rolf Goffman Martin Lang LLP is pleased to
announce that it is expanding its services in the Midwest, combining resources with another
healthcare law firm. Effective March 1, 2013, Michigan law firm Brian Kaser PLC has merged its
practice with Rolf.

“We are very excited about our firms joining together,” said Aric Martin, Rolf's Managing
Partner. "We could not have found better partners than Brian Kaser and his team. Like us, they
have very long-lasting relationships with their clients, and our core practices match up
perfectly.”

The Michigan firm is also enthusiastic about the move. "Combining with Rolf made perfect
sense to us,” said principal Brian Kaser. "We have similar clients and similar values, which
makes for a great cultural fit. The geography of healthcare is changing faster than ever, and we
think that this combination will enhance the support we can give to our clients’ missions in this
new environment.”

Brian Kaser and Chris Garfield will continue to work from their current office in downtown
Lansing, and will comprise the Rolf presence in Michigan.

About Rolf

Rolf has dedicated its legal practice to the representation of health care providers since the
mid-1980s. With offices in Ohio and Michigan, it serves clients across those two states, and
throughout the Midwest. The firm offers comprehensive services across the most common
areas of need for today’s health care providers, with a particular emphasis on the long-term
care and senior living market segment. For more information, visit www. RolfLaw.com.
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